
 
 

Porterville Police Department  
Press Release 

 
Incident: Possession of a controlled substance 
 
Date/Time: August 25, 2008 / 11:37 a.m. 
                                 
Location: Plano Street at Chase Avenue 
 
Suspects:  Ken Moore, age 42 
    
    
Narrative:   
  
At about 11:37 a.m., Officer Michael Benas conducted a traffic stop on a 
subject for making an unsafe turn.  
 
Upon contacting the driver of the vehicle the subject provided a false 
name. Further investigation revealed his true name was Ken Moore.  
 
Moore was found to be on parole and in possession of approximately 1 
gram of methamphetamine.  
 
Moore was arrested and booked into the Tulare County Sheriff’s Porterville 
Substation.  
 
 
Investigating Officer       Supervisor 
Michael Benas        Bryan Clower  
 


	   

